As a mother and grandmother that has
raised her kids and gotten to see her
grandkids be outdoors and enjoy hunting |
fear a baiting ban would really hurt the
ability to keep my grandchildren interested
in hunting. So with that | ask you will vote
yes on HB1151 to give them the ability to
have a good ethical shot opportunity and
see all sort of wildlife birds, squirrels, etc.
to keep them interested while sitting in the
stand.

Thank you
Shirley Schatz



